

Promoting our libraries. Inventing our future.

September 2, 2015

Felton Thomas Executive Director Cleveland Public Library 325 Superior Ave E Cleveland, OH 44114-1205

Dear Felton:

On behalf of the Ohio Library Council, I would like to express my appreciation for the involvement of Madeline Corchado in the OLC's recent Small Libraries Discussion Forums.

Madeline and her colleagues on the OLC's HR and Trainer Development Division Action Council put together an excellent presentation, "HR Basics for Directors of Small Libraries," and she participated via telephone in the presentation in Hudson and made a trip to Rossford, Ohio to make the presentation. Madeline did an outstanding job presenting the information and answering questions.

I sincerely appreciate Madeline's involvement and her contributions to the success of the Small Libraries Discussion Forums. She exemplifies how the members of the OLC help fulfill the organization's mission. We certainly recognize that the involvement of our members and their tireless commitment are at the foundation of the OLC's success.

We appreciate the Cleveland Public Library's support of the OLC's endeavors, and truly value your commitment - and that of your staff - to the success of your professional organization.

Sincerely,

Douglas 9. Evans, CAE Executive Director

cc: Madeline Corchado